
Happy Valley Union Elementary School District 

Parent/Guardian Request Application for Notifications of Pesticide Use 

 

I would like to be notified every time a pesticide application is to take place at my child’s school in 
addition to the annual notification. The type of notification will be at the district’s discretion. 
Notification will take place 72-hours prior to the application.  

I understand that if there is an immediate threat to health or property that requires treatment before 
notification can be sent out, I will receive notification as soon as practicable.  

*** Please note, the 72-hour notification does not include applications by Professional Exterminators of 
Redding as they are always scheduled at the same time each month. These applications take place the 
first (1st) Saturday of the month for exterior buildings. 

Please complete the following form below and return it to your child’s school office. 

Name of school site: 

 

___________________________________________________________________________________ 

 

Child’s Name: 

 

_____________________________________________________________________________________ 

 

Name of Parent/Guardian (please print): 

 

_____________________________________________________________________________________ 

 

Signature of Parent/Guardian: 

 

_____________________________________________________________________________________ 

 

Date: ________________ 


